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Andrea Gyger

From: Cathey DeRosa 

Sent: Friday, July 25, 2014 1:14 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Help shape Notary Rules

My Notary license just ended, I believe this month. I am disabled and hadn't used it in a couple 

of years. 

However, if you still want my opinion on these matters considering rules and regulations; I 

think you've done a wonderful job. Getting rid of duplicate rulings and restructuring the policies 

and procedures might cut out some of those who are not being Notaries for the right reasons. I 

took my position very seriously, as well as all Notaries should. Good luck in your final 

decisions and I'm happy to hear you are taking these steps. 

Sincerely, 

Cathey E. DeRosa 

 




